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It purely makes common sense to allow small farmers to water their crops with well 

on site and allow them to sell those crops to us local consumers. That this was not 

previously stipulated in law is absurd. It now needs to be corrected so small farmers 

can stay in business from their own local resources. We want to buy organic, 

pasteured, regenerative farm's local foods, a great reason we live in Oregon. Please! 


